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Dear 

Re. Land Asset Transfer Clause - The North Kelvin Meadow and Children's Wood 

I am writing (from my sick bed) in support of a review and removal of the clause regarding
 the right of the council to build housing or a school on the land. I am currently very
 unwell and one of the things that keeps me going is the thought of people enjoying the
 green space and sense of community during their daily exercise and the anticipation that I
 will be able to visit before too long. In addition to this, I long to return to the voluntary
 work which is a big part of my life and will be needed even more once lockdown has
 ended. 

I do hope you take this letter into account in requesting a review. 

Kind regards 




